
 
 
 

 
 

FOI REF: 14766 
RESPONSE SENT: 24/09/2024 

 

Request: 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, I am writing to request the following 
information regarding Tree Preservation Orders (TPOs) within your jurisdiction: 

1. The number of trees currently registered with Tree Preservation Orders (TPOs). 

2. The number of applications received from insurance companies to fell trees with 
TPOs, within the following timescales: 

 2024 to date 

 Jan 2019 – Dec 2023 

 Jan 2014 - Dec 2018 

3. The number of successful applications from insurance companies to fell trees 
with TPOs, within the following timescales: 

 2024 to date 

 Jan 2019 – Dec 2023 

 Jan 2014 - Dec 2018 

 
Response  

We have 1334 confirmed TPO’s.  

For the insurance company applications to fell a tree we have received the below 
amount: 

2024 to date: 4 received, and 4 permitted.  

Jan 2019 – Dec 2023 – 8 received, 1 withdrawn, 3 refused, 3 permitted and 1 non 
determination.  

Jan 2014 – Dec 2018 – 0 received 

The above shows all applications where it has been listed as insurance companies. 

 

 


